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PHOTOS OF SERVICES AND PROGRAMS IN APRIL

On April 26 our “Growing Spiritually” study group completed the tenth and final week discussing

the book “Soul Feast” by Marjorie Thompson. The group started back in February right after the

Ash Wednesday service (which had to be moved online due to a storm, remember?). It was co-

led by Pastor Scott and Don Niederfrank, who took turns week to week leading the

conversations. It was also a “hybrid” class in which every week several people were able to take

advantage of the convenience of attending the class from their home, while others gathered in

person in the Dennett Room. All those who participated enjoyed the book as well as the

conversations, and not a week went by that someone didn’t comment that they thought they

would do well to read the chapter a second (or third) time because the writing was so rich with

meaning. We still have several copies of “Soul Feast” available - let the office know you would

like to purchase a book, they are $14. We will also be keeping an extra copy in the Library if you

would simply like to borrow a copy. Special thanks to all those who attended and especially to

Don Niederfrank for co-leading with Scott.

THANKS TO ALL THOSE WHO TOOK PART IN “SOUL FEAST” BOOK STUDY

Our Service of Tenebrae on Maundy Thursday. 

Our Confirmation Class 
helping to lead the 

Family Service on April 23.

"Soul Feast" was rich in spiritual resources over ten weeks.
Here is the Book Study group on April 26.


